
Why it’s harder for this group of people  

to dress for work 

Dressing for success with a disability can be hard work.  

Given a lack of appropriate clothing available to those with equipment like colos-

tomy bags, one study participant with multiple sclerosis reported struggling to 

find adaptive clothing options that made her feel attractive. Others reported hav-

ing a hard time finding professionally acceptable clothes, and even cited that dif-

ficulty as a reason they refrained from applying to certain jobs with strict dress 

codes.  

“People with disabilities are no different than any other consumer looking for 

clothing,” study co-author Kerri McBee Black, an instructor and doctoral candi-

date in textile and apparel management, said in a statement. She acknowledged 

that people seek clothing that makes them feel confident, and lamented that the 

apparel industry doesn’t currently meet that demand for those with disabilities.  

 

—> Click Here for the Entire Article 

   

   

 

 

SNT Is Created in Excessive Force Settlement Be-
tween Man With Schizophrenia and Police 

 
In an underreported case involving police violence, the state of California has 

agreed to pay nearly $1 million to a man with schizophrenia.  The money will 

be placed in a special needs trust (SNT) to enhance the man’s quality of life 

while preserving his eligibility for public benefits.    
 

 

—> Click Here to Read the Full Story 
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Medicare Part B premiums devouring many retirees'  
Social Security increase, survey shows 

 
For many of the 47 million older Americans on Social Security, getting a 2 per-

cent cost-of-living increase in their 2018 benefits has been a bust. More than 40 

percent of the over-65 crowd say they have watched the extra amount get com-

pletely or mostly eaten up by the cost of Medicare Part B premiums, according to 

a recent survey by the Senior Citizens League.  

 

"They've had nothing left over to deal with other increased costs," said Mary 

Johnson, Social Security and Medicare policy analyst for the Senior Citizens 

League, which surveyed 1,116 retirees across the country earlier this year.  

 

 

—> Click Here to Access the Full Article 

WARNING: IF YOUR NO-FAULT POLICY HAS A  

STEP-DOWN CLAUSE, YOU SHOULD SWITCH  

INSURANCE COMPANIES 

Michigan’s No-Fault Act requires drivers to purchase auto insurance. When buy-

ing this mandated insurance, most people probably think their policy will not 

only cover their injuries in an accident, but also any injuries suffered by family 

members riding with them in the vehicle. 

But unfortunately, that is not always the case. Here’s why. 

Some Michigan no-fault insurers include what is called a “step-down 

clause” (also known as an “intra-family limitation clause”) in their auto insur-

ance policies. A step-down clause is a dangerous creature. Why? Because it only 

lets relatives of the insured, who are injured while riding with the insured, re-

cover the state-mandated minimum of $20,000 in liability coverage, no matter 

how much coverage was actually purchased. 

 

—> Click Here to Continue Reading 

Tailoring a Will and Power of Attorney for  

Multiple States 
 

If you own property -- whether houses, bank accounts, or vehicles -- in more than 

one state, do you need estate planning documents for each state? The answer is 

probably no, but you need to do some planning if you want to avoid going 

through probate in each of the states.  

 

 —> Click Here for the Full Article 

Disability Service Providers Want to Guide  
Electronic Tracking Implementation  

A new federal law requires Medicaid service providers to clock in and out to 

track time and location when they serve clients. The policy is intended to prevent 

fraud but it’s causing privacy concerns in other states.  

In December 2016, Congress passed the sweeping “21st Century Cures Act”.  

Tucked into the law is a little-known provision that is intended to protect Medi-

caid and Medicare against fraud but which healthcare providers for seniors and 

people with disabilities are worried may hamper their flexibility to provide care 

in the community while others fear a loss of privacy. 

The act requires in-home and community care providers for these vulnerable 

groups to verify electronically when they start and end a service visit with a con-

sumer-patient, and the system must be in place by the end of this year. The first 

states to go online have had problems in their implementation, particularly in 

Ohio, where consumers were given a modified smartphone to carry with them for 

their providers to sign in and sign out.  

The GPS tracking seems to have set off the most alarm bells for consumers in 

Ohio, and the state’s two senators, Democrat Sherrod Brown and Republican 

Rob Portman, introduced a bill this month to delay the implementation of elec-

tronic visit verification until 2020 as these issues are addressed.   

 

—> Click Here to Read the Full Article 

 

The link below will take you to a CCD letter to congress that supports legislation 

seeking a delay in implementing the Electronic Visit Verification by one year. 

 

“The thirty undersigned members of the Consortium for Citizens (CCD) are writ-

ing to express our support for S. 2897 that would delay the implementation of 

Electronic Visit Verification (EVV) by one year and require the Center for Medi-

care and Medicaid Services (CMS) to engage in formal rulemaking with notice 

and comment.”  

—> Click Here for CCD letter 
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Stages of Life  

Trump Policies Threaten Housing-Health Integration 
for People With Mental Health Conditions 

 

Stable housing and health care are both essential for good mental health, but 

housing instability and lack of access to health care are all too common among 

people with mental health conditions.  Unfortunately, the President’s Medicaid 

policies and rental assistance proposals would reduce access to programs that are 

critical to integrating housing and health assistance in order to improve housing 

stability and access to health care.  

 

People with serious mental illness make up about 1 in 4 people living in home-

less shelters, and over a third received no mental health services in the last 

year.  State and local efforts to integrate housing and health services for people 

with mental health conditions show great promise to improve these outcomes. 

Evidence shows that models like supportive housing, which integrates affordable 

housing with coordinated health and other services, help people with chronic 

health conditions and histories of homelessness or institutionalization stay stably 

housed and connected to care in the community.  

 

 

—> Click Here to Continue Reading 

For more news and information about Patricia and Patricia E. 

Kefalas Dudek & Associates please visit us online.  
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Untaxingly Yours 
Code Sec. 529A UnABLE to Serve America’s Most Deserving   

 
The ABLE Act added new Code Sec. 529A which provides for a tax-advantaged 

savings program, the “qualified ABLE program,” to help in meeting the financial 

needs of blind and disabled individuals and of families raising children with dis-

abilities  

 

The most significant downside to accumulating a large balance in a Code Sec. 

529A account is that when the qualified beneficiary dies, the State may seek re-

imbursement from the account for any benefits paid to the disabled person during 

his/her lifetime.  

 

—> Click Here to Read the Full Article 

SSA Gives Guidance on the Use of Prepaid Debit Cards 
by Special Needs Trust Beneficiaries 

 
Trustees of special needs trusts are increasingly relying on “administrator-

managed prepaid debit cards,” such as True Link cards, when disbursing funds to 

beneficiaries.  These cards offer trust beneficiaries greater independence and the 

ability to get what they need more quickly.  But such cards existed in a regula-

tory gray area as far as the Social Security Administration (SSA) was con-

cerned.  That is no longer the case.  

 

 

—> Click Here to Continue Reading 

This is why you should always ask before you help 
someone with a disability 

 
People might not like to admit it, but statistics sadly show that the majority of 

able-bodied people feel awkward around people with disabilities.  This can lead 

to some bizarre behavior. 

 

If you saw someone walking towards a closed door, you wouldn't normally rush 

to overtake them in order to open it first, without asking, on the off-chance they 

need the help. And Julian Gavino is here to remind you not to do that to disabled 

people either.  

 

Julian - who uses a wheelchair and has a service dog, Atlas - said people often 

assume he's unable to do certain tasks.  

 

“One of the most difficult while simultaneously helpful things about being dis-

abled is the amount of people who reach out to help you. It’s both endearing yet 

annoying. For quite a long time some able bodied people have viewed persons 

with disabilities to be helpless. While some of us, especially with disabilities 

know this isn’t true. … They just see me in a wheelchair with a service dog, and 

often run to my aid unwarranted.” 

 

 

—> Click Here to Continue Reading  

New Rules for Appeals of Private  
Disability Insurance Claims Go Into Effect 

 

Under new Department of Labor regulations that took effect April 2, workers 

filing for private disability benefits should have a more transparent and fairer ap-

peals process.  

 

Many employers provide short- and long-term disability insurance for their em-

ployees as an important part of their benefits packages. When an employee be-

comes disabled, disability insurance policies will typically pay the employee a 

portion of her previous salary for a designated period. These private disability 

insurance plans are governed by the Employee Income Retirement Security Act 

of 1974 (ERISA), the same law that governs private pension plans.  

 

If the insurance company denies a claim, ERISA provides for a two-step appeal 

process. First, employees appeal to internal review boards run by the disability 

insurance company.  Only after the internal review board issues a second denial 

may employees appeal to federal courts. These court reviews are rare and tend to 

be highly deferential to the review board’s findings. Having the insurance com-

pany review its own appeals can create a conflict of interest. 

 

The new regulations are designed to protect employees from this conflict of in-

terest and to provide more transparency in the appeals process. The regulations 

also require insurance companies to be more transparent about the reasons for 

denying a claim.   

 

—> Click Here to Read More 

Michigan Residents Can Replace Their Social  
Security Card Online 

 
Need to replace your lost or misplaced Social Security card? If you live in 

Michigan, our online application makes getting a replacement card easier than 

ever. There’s no need to sit in traffic or visit a local office. 

As long as you’re only requesting a replacement card, and no other changes, 

you can use our free online service from the comfort of your home or office. 

All you need to do is create a my Social Security account 

at www.socialsecurity.gov/myaccount. 

 

 

—> Click For Entire Article 

'Extra Help' Program Helps with Medication Costs 

 
There is a low-income subsidy program called Extra Help that can assist seniors 

on a tight budget with paying for their premiums, deductible and co-payments 

in their Medicare (Part D) prescription drug plan.  

 

If you’re eligible for Extra Help, you may also qualify for help with her other 

Medicare expenses through your state's Medicare Savings Program.  

 

—> Click Here for More Information 
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There is a low-income subsidy program called Extra Help that can assist seniors 

on a tight budget with paying for their premiums, deductible and co-payments 
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If you’re eligible for Extra Help, you may also qualify for help with her other 

Medicare expenses through your state's Medicare Savings Program.  
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